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Hi everyone, 

              I’m just writing a quick note to tell you 

about all the fab things you can look forward to when you 

arrive in Year 5.  I’m really looking forward to meeting and 

getting to know everyone properly! 

 Firstly, let me tell you a little bit about the initial topic 

that we’ll be studying.  It’s going to be based on a really great 

book (my favourite in fact) called Kensuke’s Kingdom.  We will 

do some English, maths, computing, design & technology, art, 

geography and history work all related to this!  We’ll be 

studying maps, looking at how the world is split by imaginary 

lines called latitude and longitude plus learning about how 

volcanoes are formed and comparing countries around the 

world. Maybe over the summer holidays you could do a bit of 

your own research and share what you have found out with us 

all when we come back. 

         As you are now going to be in upper KS2, you, along with 

the Year 6’s, will be the pupils who have to set good examples 

around school as all the younger children will be looking up to 

you for guidance.  However, from what I have seen, you do a 

great job already of setting good examples – keep it up! 

So, I wish you all a very super and safe summer holiday.  

Make sure you have lots of fun! 

   

    See you soon 

 

    Miss McArdle 

 

 

 


